
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 
 
Nursery offer during Lockdown 3 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are very pleased to hear that you will continue to send your child to nursery during this 
current lock down, from Thursday 7th January. The session time will be 8.40 – 11.40am  
 
As you will have been made aware, the nursery provision may look slightly different from  
usual. This means the time of the session may be different from your child’s normal session 
time, during this period. However, your child will still receive the same outstanding learning 
opportunities. 
 
It is important that we continue to keep children, staff and families safe from the virus, so 
all our safety measures will still be in place. 
 
It is important that you stick strictly to the current restrictions to maintain your child’s place 
during the lockdown. 
 
If you or your child are displaying covid symptoms or have tested positive, or come into 
contact recently, with anyone that has, you must let staff know immediately. 
 
Many children appear to be asymptomatic or display different symptoms from adults. 
Therefore, during this current lockdown, if your child is unwell, even mildly, we ask that you 
keep them at home and contact school for advice. 
 
If you have any queries about this current nursery provision please get in touch with the 
office 8.30 -3.30 pm week days 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Mardell          Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 


